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Internal Medicine Associates of Auburn 

Honored as Healthcare Champion from Across New York State 

(Auburn, NY June 21, 2019) IPRO’s Annual Quality Awards were presented to physicians, hospitals, 

nursing homes and dialysis providers from across New York State at the organization’s 35th Annual 

Meeting, held June 6 in Garden City, New York.  

This year’s nine honorees were cited in four major categories: antibiotic stewardship, care coordination, 

nursing home quality improvement and quality program leadership. 

Internal Medicine Associates of Auburn (NY), a private physician group practice located at 77 Nelson 

Street, was recognized for organization-wide commitment to quality improvement and extraordinary 

performance in addressing quality measures related to disease prevention and chronic disease 

management.  

“The IPRO Quality Awards are now widely recognized as an important marker of the commitment to 

quality improvement demonstrated by providers across New York,” according to Clare B. Bradley, MD, 

MPH, Senior Vice President and Chief Medical Officer at IPRO. “We salute these high achievers for their 

dedication to their work and their commitment to sustained improvement.” 

Internal Medicine Associates of Auburn has served the Auburn (NY) community since 1975.  
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